
 

 

 

           Certificate of participation 

 

The CEWASTE consortium would like to acknowledge and express its gratitude to 

Umicore N.V. for participating in the CEWASTE pilot audit conducted on 16th of 

October 2020.    

The EU-funded CEWASTE project will deliver a set of requirements for improving 

recycling and recovery of Critical Raw Materials (CRM) from waste electrical and 

electronic equipment (WEEE) and waste batteries. The results of the project will 

contribute to better recovery of raw materials thus contributing to the creation 

of a circular economy in the EU and worldwide. 

The CEWASTE project consortium would like to thank you for your support and 

feedback, which were used as a valuable input in the development of the final 

version of the CEWASTE requirements. 

The CEWASTE Consortium 

29th January 2021  

 

 


